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Welcome to what looks like being another very 
busy half term for everyone!  We hope you will 
be able to join us for some of the exciting 
events we have planned. 

Winter Warnings! 
If we have to close the 
school due to heavy 
snowfall , announce-
ments will be made on 
Radio Stoke and Signal 
Radio news. 
 

Worship 
You are very welcome to join us 
for the following: 
Friday 28th Nov.– Family Wor-
ship—9.05 am in the school 
hall. 
Sunday 7th Dec. - Christingle 
Service—5.00pm at All Saints 
Church 
Thursday 18th Dec.– End of 
Term Service—9.30 at All 
Saints Church 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 5th Dec. in the school hall 
at 3.30pm with carol singers, 
stalls, games and refreshments.  
Everyone welcome! 
 

Bags2School 
In the next few weeks your 
child will bring home a blue 
plastic bag. This can be filled 
with clothes, soft toys, bed-
ding, curtains, belts etc for 
collection on Tuesday 9th De-
cember. Have a good clear-out 
before Christmas and raise 
funds for school at the same 
time! 

Nativity 
Class 1 (with a little help from 
Class 2) will be performing the 
Nativity on Wednesday 10th 
December – more details to fol-
low.  Please join us for one of 
the highlights of the school year 
and don’t forget your hankies!  

Just for Children! 
 

Thursday 11th Dec—
Christmas Lunch  
 
Wednesday 17th Dec— Visit 
to Santa Claus on the Churnet 
Valley Railway 
 
Thursday 18th Dec.—
Christmas Party with special 
guest! 

Reminders 
PE kit needs to be kept in school from Monday to 
Friday, not just on PE days. 
Juniors will  start swimming  from Monday 12th 
January. 


